
• More than 25% of the population in 

Multnomah county lives within the half-mile 

“evacuation zone” around train routes. 

• Trains carrying large amounts of flammable 

or poisonous products pose serious risks to the 

health and safety of our communities and our 

environment. 

• On the best day, the trains emit hazardous 

pollutants. On the worst day, these trains can 

result in a catastrophic event if they derail, spill, 

or catch fire.

• Pollution from these trains disproportionately 

burdens Portland communities of color and low-

income communities. None of the oil is used 

locally, making it an all-risk, no-reward deal for 

our communities. 

Help us to stop Zenith Energy 
from transporting  

dangerous crude oil-by-rail  
through our communities! 

Endorsed by: 350PDX, Alliance for Community 

Engagement, BerniePDX, Braided River Campaign, 

Breach Collective, CedarAction, Columbia  

Riverkeeeper, EcoFaith Recovery, Extinction Rebellion 

PDX, Families For Climate, Linnton Neighborhood 

Association, Neighbors for Clean Air, Oregon Chapter 

of the Sierra Club , Oregon Conservancy Foundation, 

Oregon Physicians for Social Responsibility,  

Portland Audubon, Portland Harbor Community 

Coalition, Portland Raging Grannies, Portland Youth 

Climate Council, PDX Persist

What’s Toxic, Very Flammable, 
and Rolling Through Your 

Neighborhood?

Will You Join Us in Protecting Our Community?

We need you to speak up! Portland needs 

to i nvest in development that values the 

health and safety of our communities and 

environment over prof its for the fossil fuel 

industry. Join us in the fight for resilience!

Learn More and Take Action.
For information in Spanish go here:  

www.stopzenithoil.org
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Zenith Energy’s Crude  
Oil Trains. 


